 Poland Conservation Commission										Town of Poland										1231 Main Street									Poland, Maine							          			Library 								     							 March 14, 2024 @ 7pm     																			               						  							 1. Open meeting and introduce guests.																     					  2. Review and approve previous meeting’s minutes.										                         							  3. Treasurer’s report.																							  4. The PCC was contacted by Gabrielle Niewadomski regarding the possible sale of		land abutting Black Cat Mtn. I called her and she plans to attend our meeting	to share her thoughts about the possibility of the PCC’s involvement.																5.Ned Telling is the forester that will be taking over the work of the retiring 		Sherm Small. He will write a forestry plan for the new 4.8 acres added to the	Heart of Poland. Deb Perkins will do the wildlife plan and include the vernal		pool also.																								6. Laurie Huntress responded and is very grateful for the 2 memorials to 		honor Fred Huntress. She will contact us going forward with any documents 	Fred had in regards to the PCC.																					7. Alan will share getting together with Poland residents at the recent 		Winterfest event that included the heart healthy activities. He will also		update the placing of maps at Poland Provisions.																		8. Paul Drowns will be attending the seminar on invasive species at the UMaine	campus in Orono on April 11th.																						9. Any other business.																							10. Adjourn meeting. 																					.																					                           
